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April 7, 2017 
 

Jennings Road Sidewalks to Close Temporarily for Repair 
 
Portions of the sidewalks along Jennings Road will close temporarily for repairs, beginning at 8 a.m. Monday, April 10. The 
project is scheduled to be completed by Thursday, April 13, weather permitting.   
 
The affected area will be 680 feet of sidewalks on Jennings Road between the Battery Creek High School campus entrance 
and Broad River Boulevard.   
 
The project will be conducted during Spring Break to avoid any disturbances to students walking to school.  
 
Signs will be placed indicating the temporary sidewalk closing and notifying the public of the hazard. Drivers are 
encouraged to use extra caution when approaching work zones.  
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